Norfolk
Power

IN BUSINESS TO SERVE.

January 8, 2010

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.0. Box 2319, 27 Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Norfolk Power Distribution Inc. — Application for 2010 Electricity Distribution Rates EB-2009-
0238

Nerfolk Power Distribution Inc. (“NPDI"} is pleased to submit to the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”)
its Interrogatory Responses for its 2010 IRM3 rate application.

Due to a number of changes since its original application, NPDI is alsc submitting revised versions of the
OEB IRM rate models. These changes have been detailed in the attached Updated Manager’s Summary.
Also included in this summary is an updated tariff sheet generated by the Rate Generator model and a
copy of the bill impacts created by the same.

All parties granted Intervenor status are being sent this information at this time.
Two hard copies of the models and the updated manager’s summary are being sent to your office.

Yours truly,

8rad Randall, P.Eng.

President & CEQ

Norfolk Power Distribution inc.
Email: brandall@norfolkpower.on.ca

Cc Mr. Michael Buonaguro (mbuonaguro@piac.ca)
Mr. Roger Higgin (rhiggin@econalysis.ca)
Mer. Jay Shepherd {jay.shepherd@canadianenergylawyers.com)

P.0. Box 588 ~ 70 Victoria Street ~ Simcoe, Ontario ~ N3Y 4N6
Tel 519 426-4440 ~ Fax 519 426-6509 ~ 1-800-465-0291




